Minutes from the meeting in Copenhagen 28th September 2007.

Meeting programme in Århus

The programme was finalized and will be, after approval of the participants in the meeting in Copenhagen, be distributed to all participants

ECTS exchange package

This topic will be included in the networks meeting in Aarhus. 

ANMA.

The working group will meet with ANMA 12th October in Malmø.

The working group suggests the following topics  for  discussion:

· Direction of Nordic collaboration

· What sort of results do ANMA expect from collaboration ?

· What sort of activities are needed to achieve this ?

· Nordic Higher Education Area – Nordic Music Higher  Education compared to EU

· Challenges related to Joint Study Programmes

· Entrance of the Baltic countries in the Nordic Programmes

· How to develop a Nordic Strategy paper ?

Tuovi Martinsen contacts the leader of ANMA to arrange the meeting.

The Baltic countries in the networks

This will be an important part of the network meeting in Aarhus 21st -23rd October

Workloads for the co-ordinator

Mobility grants, new routines based on contracts. The co-ordinators will use the new forms developed by CIMO  “Bekräftelse for mottagande av NORDPLUS stipendium” before paying out student and teachers mobility grants. There will be a deadline for sending copies of the signed contracts to the co-ordinators. This signed contract will work as a report used in connection with the yearly report to CIMO.

Next network meeting 2008/2009

Knut M. contacts Listahaskolin and ask if they are willing to host the meeting.

Best Practice – Guidelines

The working suggests for ANMA that the organisation “buy free” one of the “international co-ordinators” to elaborate a guideline for best practices.

It is impossible for the institutions themselves to free work capacity to develop such guidelines.

1.10.2007

Knut Myhre

